
I am delighted to write to you to introduce myself as the school’s newly promoted School
Business Manager.

I am very much looking forward to being part of the Strategic Leadership Team (SLT). 

I have loved every minute of my twelve years at our school and I have worked in various
roles, starting as an Administrator in ALMA, then an HR, Finance and Payroll Officer and
most recently as the school’s Office Manager. In the latter post, I was a member of
Operational Leadership Team (OLT) and so, I have worked closely with fellow leaders.

I am extremely proud of what we have achieved as a team at Abbot's Lea, and I remain
determined to ensure that our school goes from strength to strength. I am keen on
developing a whole school community which thrives on a shared vision of excellence,
promotes mutual respect and values positive relationships.
 
With this in mind, I would like to invite any of our students’ families who wish to be more
involved in the life of the school to join our Parent-Teacher Association (PTA), which we call
FAB (Friends of Abbot's Lea). I would also like to draw your attention to the Parent
Governor vacancy which is subject to election.

We are about to commence fundraising for next year’s residential trips for our students,
and we would love our families to help plan the Summer Fair which will take place on
Saturday, 1 July 2023 here on the school grounds.

If you have some time to spare and would like to get involved, please contact me on or pop
along to the weekly Coffee Morning each Friday, 9:30-11am.

I look forward to meeting you, getting to know you and supporting you, as well as
welcoming your support. 

Kind regards

Mrs Keri Myers
 School Business Manager
E: keri.myers@abbotsleaschool.co.uk
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